February 4th, 2014

Dear Parents of Fourth Graders,

It is that time of year when all fourth grade students are asked to learn elements of music through the use of the flute recorder. As part of our curriculum, students will understand what is involved with learning to play and care for an instrument.

In 4th grade, each student will be assigned a recorder. Some of the recorders will be brand new and some will be used (sanitized). You may choose to purchase (\$4.00) a brand new recorder that your child will take with them at the end of 5th grade. Otherwise, you may opt to have your child play a previously used and sanitized recorder that they would *not* keep at the end of 5th grade.

Below you will find a form that we would like all parents to fill out and define the option you choose for your child's recorder.

Thank you for your continued support.

Ms. Baker

Alward Elementary Music Teacher

Music Recorder Purchase Option Form

For our records, we would ask that you fill out the information below even if you are <u>not</u> purchasing a recorder.

are not purchasing a recorder.
I would like to <u>purchase</u> a new recorder for my child.
I would like my child to <u>borrow</u> a 'used but sanitized' recorder.
My child will <u>provide</u> their own recorder from home.
Child's Name
Classroom Teacher
Number of RecordersX \$4.00 =Total
Circle color choice: Blue Gold Green Purple Red
If paying by check, make payable to <u>Hudsonville Public Schools</u> .

MUSIC RECORDER OPTION FORM-DUE Tuesday, Feb. 18, 2014.